
CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION – September 2016 
 

 
 

Downtown Norfolk Sanitary Sewer Pipeline 
Replacement Construction  

-- Intersection Work to Begin -- 
 

HRSD, your regional wastewater treatment utility, continues work on  
a major project to replace a sanitary sewer pipeline located along Atlantic Street and 

Main Street. This work is to take place primarily between the hours of 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., 
Monday through Saturday, although night hours may be required to minimize 

construction time as requested by the City of Norfolk. 
 

During late September and October, pipe installation work is 
scheduled to take place in the intersection of Main and Atlantic 

Streets and subsequently along Main Street, between Atlantic Street 
and Martins Lane.  At times, construction in this area will be 

suspended, and the work site cleaned, prior to and during any 
Downtown events. Once the pipe work has been completed, 

temporary pavement will be placed over the pipe trench to allow 
traffic to resume.   

This work should not affect your water or sewer services 
 and can be weather and situation dependent. 

 
While our contractor and project team works diligently to 

minimize impacts, you may notice the lights required for safety during night time 
construction, heavy equipment (with back-up safety alarms) and noise associated with 

construction. 
 

Please visit the HRSD website, www.hrsd.com, for updated 
project information. Look for the Construction Status link.  

Click on Norfolk and then the Downtown Norfolk Sanitary Sewer Pipeline 
Replacement link. 

 
Should you have any questions or comments, you may contact: 

  
HRSD Chief of Communications: 

Nancy L. Munnikhuysen  
 (757) 460-7058 

nmunnikhuysen@hrsd.com 

AECOM Project Engineer: 
Will Gibson  

(757) 306-6781 
william.gibson@aecom.com 
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